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In support of allowing Utv/sxs access to public roads.  This will allow people who use 

them for farm and ranch work to hop between spaces without loading on a trailer first, 

increasing efficiency.  Also for trail enthusiasts this will allow them to access trails 

that would require them to load up to ride 1/2 mile away on a different trail system.  

Additionally in the case of an emergency due to main roads being inaccessible, the 

rider can use their utv to get to a safer location using a path inexcessable by a 

traditional truck or car.  


